
The messenger  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

May 8, 2016 – May 14, 2016 

Sunday (5/8)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

Monday (5/9)     

  6:00 pm  Griefshare 

  6:00 pm  Deacons 

Tuesday (5/10)   

  8:30 am  Quilter’s Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  6:00 pm  Youth Gathering Meeting 

Wednesday (5/11)  

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in office 

  9:00 pm  Pantry sort & store 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Thursday (5/12)   

  7:30 am  TOPS Meeting 

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service (w/HC)    

Friday (5/13)    

  

Saturday (5/14) 

      Mail Carriers Food Drive 

      Forward Deadline   

Sunday (5/15)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Voter’s Meeting 

  4:30 pm  Congregational Night Dinner 

   

   

   

   

  

    

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, May 5, 2016                                

Sunday, May 8, 2016 

Seventh Sunday of Easter Sunday 

Altar flowers this week are provided by                                                    

Pastor & Kathy Matz                                                                

in honor and celebration of their                                             

26th wedding anniversary. 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 
Variance 
Amount 

Weekly 156 $3,235.45 $5,708.00 56.68 ($2,472.55) 

Year to Date 3771 $81,855.41 $97,036.00 84.36 ($15,180.59) 

Financial Information for the week of 4/24/2016   

General Fund  



  

 

 
ATTENTION ***** ATTENTION *****  
Our new church mailboxes are located just   
behind the video room at the southern end of 
the narthex. Effective April 1st, the FORWARD 
– along with all other church communications, 
statements and envelopes - will be placed in 
your family mailbox.  The boxes are arranged                                  
alphabetically and their use should save the 
congregation substantial postage dollars.   

Please be diligent in checking your mailbox.  

Project Angel Hugs 9th Annual "Be An          

Angel" Benefit will be held Sunday June 26th, 

at the Sheboygan County Fairgrounds. 

11:30am to 8:00pm. Mark your                        

calendars....bring your family and friends. As 

always there will be plenty to do that day... 

Test your skills at our collection of old and new 

game favorites. We hope to have a wonderful 

selection of auction and raffle items up for bid, 

50/50 raffles throughout the day and we are 

once again featuring our Wine Pull for all the 

wine connoisseurs out there! 100% of the            

proceeds from this event will support our                 

outreach program to 300+ children touched by 

cancer and their families. Hope to see you 

there!!!  

If you are interested in donating completed 

baskets or items for our auction we would love 

your support!! Don't want the hassle of                   

shopping? We are accepting monetary                        

donations to make or complete baskets, please 

drop your donation off at our office by                

May 31st. Consider volunteering to help us run 

the event? Call with questions or ideas                        

920-892-9138. We thank you in advance for 

your continued support!!  

We will be having a Voterôs Meeting on                  
Sunday, May 15th after service to vote 
for a new Board Member.  

CONGREGATION NIGHT  

May 15, 2016 

Social Time 4:30pm                                                            
Entertainment 5:00pm                                                   

Supper 5:30pm 

Klemmeõs Wagon Wheel            

Howards Grove, WI 

Supper will include chicken and 

tips, dessert & coffee or milk. 

Entertainment will be provided by                                

Saddle Tramps. 

Tickets are available through today. You can          

purchase your tickets for $16 each from                       

Dan Drossel, Dave Hilpertshauser, Chris Keul, 

Tom Kroll or Jim Meyer.  

Griefshare, a 13 week           

Christian based grief support 

group, started on Monday,  

April 11th at 6:00pm. Class will 

be held in the adult education (Willard Jost) 

room. If you have any questions or if you want to 

register for the program please contact Carolyn 

Eiden.  

A very special thank you to the few who  
helped with the spring cleaning on                
April 23rd.  

Dan Drossel has the following scrip cards available.   

Kwik Trip  $100 & $25                                    
Pick-n-Save $100                                                   
Piggly Wiggly $50                                                    
Marcus Theatre $25 

Every scrip card sold will help cover food for the 

National Youth Gathering.  

Thank you to everyone who donated their 

Choice dollars to church. The following                                

accounts were blessed with the dollars                  

donated:  Banners/Paraments, Building Fund, 

Operating Fund, Congregation Fund, Music 

Fund, Quilters, Youth Fund and the Food 

Pantry.  

-ÁÉÌ #ÁÒÒÉÅÒ &ÏÏÄ $ÒÉÖÅ 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙƗ -ÁÙ ʦʩÔÈ  

7Å ÎÅÅÄ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓ ÔÏ ÈÅÌÐ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÉÓ 

×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ ÅÖÅÎÔƚ !ÎÙÏÎÅ ÉÎÔÅÒÅÓÔÅÄ 

ÓÈÏÕÌÄ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ -ÁÇÇÉÅ (ÅÓÃÈËÅƚ  

!ÌÌ ×ÏÍÅÎ ÁÒÅ ÉÎÖÉÔÅÄ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄ ÔÈÅ       

$ÁÕÇÈÔÅÒȭÓ ÏÆ 3Ô -ÁÒË ÓÐÒÉÎÇ ÌÕÎÃÈÅÏÎ ÁÔ  

!ÎÇÌÅÒÓ ÏÎ -ÁÙ ΤΧÔÈ ÁÔ ΣΣȡΥΡÁÍȢ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ 2360 

ÔÏ 0ÁÔ &ÒÉÃË ÁÔ ΦΧΤ-ΣΫΩΦȢ  

 

 

VBS Summer 2016 

Registration is now open at 

www.lutheranhigh.com “click” on Upcoming 

Events. VBS will be held on the Lutheran High 

School campus June 13th to June 16th from 

5:45pm to 8:00pm.  

Volunteers can register online too! 

We are looking for volunteers to help mow the 
lawn on Thursday’s at 9:00am starting May 5th. If 
it rains on Thursday we will mow on Friday at the 
same time.   

 

 

St Mark Retirees & Friends  

R & R luncheon will be at Fountain Park 

Family Restaurant on May 18th at 11:30am 

in the side room. RSVP to Maggie Heschke                           

at 452 -7188.  

0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÎÏÔÉÆÙ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÏǣÃÅ ÏÆ ÁÎÙ 
ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÔÈÁÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ                       
ÇÒÁÄÕÁÔÉÎÇ ÆÒÏÍ (ÉÇÈ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÏÒ                
#ÏÌÌÅÇÅȢ 'ÒÁÄÕÁÔÅÓȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ 
ÐÌÁÎ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÏÎ 
3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ *ÕÎÅ ίÔÈ ×ÉÔÈ ÙÏÕÒ 
ÃÁÐ ÁÎÄ ÇÏ×ÎȢ 4ÈÅÒÅ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÂÅ Á ÓÐÅÃÉÁÌ ÒÅÃÅÐÔÉÏÎ ÆÏÒ 
ÏÕÒ άΪΫΰ ÇÒÁÄÕÁÔÅÓ          
ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅȢ  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=volunteer+lawn+mowing&view=detailv2&&&id=3E719E8CEEE62D1DDFB58669BDDD3B8C66B407FD&selectedIndex=62&ccid=kwB2Ly%2ba&simid=608056177237560032&thid=JN.8f2PC4qMTpVpigmuruBvdw
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=graduation+cap&view=detailv2&&&id=36203457CA00ECA5DE0005B77AF7877DACC1FECA&selectedIndex=56&ccid=1twXMGQO&simid=607996305420258556&thid=JN.tZZUjTIYWemMzhic6c%2bYhg

